
 

Indian Oil Corporation Limited 

Barauni-Kanpur Pipeline, P.O. Barauni Oil Refinery 

District – Begusarai (Bihar), PIN – 851114 

Requirement of retired Police Officer on Contract basis at Allahabad as Security Chief 

CORRIGENDUM 

In reference to the previous advertisement dated.31.12.2013, the last date of receipt of 

application has been extended to 15.02.2014. The incumbent should have retired from the Police 

Services of State of Uttar Pradesh on or after 31.12.2009. Other criteria are same as mentioned in 

the original advertisement dated 31.12.2013. The website address for accessing the original 

advertisement dated 31.12.2013 is: 

http://www.iocl.com/download/Security_Chief_Notification__website_final_30_12_2013.pdf 

For further queries, you may please contact Human Resource Manager, BKPL, Barauni at 06243-

242653 or write to him at vibhas@indianoil.in 
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